
Election Deadlines Near 

For November 4 Ballot 

  

Kootenai County Chief Deputy Clerk Pat Raffee announced today that some  

election deadlines occur right after the Labor Day holiday weekend. 

“Candidates who wish to run for North Idaho College Trustee or for 

Kootenai/Shoshone Soil & Water Conservation District Supervisor must file by 

5PM Tuesday, September 2,” said Raffee.  She noted that two NIC Trustee seats 

are open, and three Supervisor seats are available with the Soil & Water 

Conservation District.   

Candidates must file their paperwork with the taxing districts, she added.  Both 

entities have offices in Coeur d’Alene.  Candidate declaration forms are available 

from those taxing district offices, from the Elections office at 1808 N. Third Street 

in Coeur d’Alene, or online at 

http://www.kcgov.us/elections/candidate_downloads.asp 

Candidates who are considering withdrawal before the November 4 General 

Election should note these dates: 

 September 8 Withdrawal deadline from any County office 

 September 19 Withdrawal deadline for any taxing district office 

Paperwork must be received for either deadline at 5PM on the due date. 
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